DEC 23 1982
Docket No. 50-508

Washington Public Power Supply
P. O0.BBox 1223
Elma, Washington 98541

Attention: Mr. R, S. Leddick
Program Director, WNP-3/5

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your additional response dated December 10, 1982,
informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the items
which we brought to your attention in our letter dated

October 22, 1982. Your corrective actions will be verified
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerety,

D. M, Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch No. 1

bcec: Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Distributed by RV w/cy ltr dtd 12/10/82: State (Lewis),
Resident Inspector
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